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From: Kathy Allen Ciarla '87 <no-reply@setoncincinnati.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 3:30 PM
To: Ohio Taxpayers
Subject: Seton SGO Opportunity

Dear Alumnae, Parents, and Friends, 

I am writing with great news for Ohio taxpayers who donate to Seton!  This spring, the Seton 
Cincinnati SGO - Scholarship Granting Organization was officially established and the 
impact will significantly benefit both the donors and the students at Seton. 

By making a donation to the Seton Cincinnati SGO, you will receive a dollar-for-dollar tax 
credit on your Ohio tax return, as long as your Ohio tax liability is at least equal to your 
donation.  Individuals can donate up to $750 a person or $1,500 a couple.  If you file a 
married joint return, each taxpayer will need to make their own $750 contribution to claim the 
maximum of $1,500.  Separate acknowledgement letters from Seton will be provided for 
documentation of your gifts. 

The Seton Cincinnati SGO is an amazing opportunity for families to make a difference 
for students in need at Seton and it will not impact the family finances!  It is a win-win!  

In order to receive the tax credit, make your check payable to the Seton Cincinnati SGO.  You 
can also make a gift online by clicking this link, https://www.setoncincinnati.org/donate-now/ 
and choosing SGO Scholarship.  In order to receive the credit for 2023, donations need to be 
made by December 31, 2023. 

For more information, consult your CPA or tax advisor or visit our website at 
https://www.setoncincinnati.org/support-seton/seton-cincinnati-sgo/.  

You can click here for our SGO Frequently Asked Questions document 
https://www.setoncincinnati.org/media/mxbc2ycw/frequently-asked-questions-sgo.pdf. 

Information is available from the state at https://codes.ohio.gov/ohio-revised-code/section-
5747.73.  

Thank you for considering a donation to the Seton Cincinnati SGO.  Every gift will help fund a 
Seton education for students in need.  I appreciate all of your prayers and support of Seton 
and our students! 
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Gratefully, 

Kathy Allen Ciarla '87 
President 
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